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0n August 15" \97L, I attended the meeting of the lluron l{ountaín
i^iildlif e Founcl,atrlon. I presented a report on Ðrogress thus f ar in
assessj-ng present r"'o1f populatíons in the F]uron l{ounta-in aïea, This
included report of the síghtings on P,ush l-alce of four animals identifjed
by nNR pilot Jol-rn Rossj- as wolves on Februarr, g, 197r, and a_ srlmj[¿¡
sighting of three anímals by Rossi on March g" Unfortunatelv, no follor¿*
up r¿ork f rom the groun<l r.¿as done to check síze of tracks " On February 21

Stuart Bennett reportecl tracks cf tr,¡o rn¡olves on Lake Ann. Davíd Mech

conducted aerial and ground r^¡ork in Januarr¡, I97I, anrl founrl the only sign
of rn¡olf to l¡e a sí.ngle scat" On three tríps r¡hich I made (including one
ç¡ith t'fecll) t found no ruolf tracks. I poinLed out the need for more infor*
lnation on present røoff populati.ons. A gracluate student" John llendrickson,
-.sho is famil1ar t"ith tire Huron l4ountaj-n area through his study of deer in
1968-69,','/i11 attenlpt to gather such jnformatt'-on ín the l¿inte¡: of L97L-72.
The Huron Mountain I'Jjlcl1ife Foundation has providecì $200 for ltr" Ilenclrjckson
r¿orJ<.

I presented a nroposal f or resear:ch entitlecl "A Stud-rt of Populations
and an Experimental Release of l{olr¡es in }{icllrlgan". A. coplz of the prooosal
is enclosed' The ['Jildlife Foundation ¡¡as interested i-n such a stucl,y and
rnembers askecl several questions about the proposal " It r,¡as agree<l that
bef ore f uncls could be cor.,rmittecJ to a release of rrolves, fiÌoïe j-nf onnation on
present populations is desirable. Àf ter Ìlenclr:i,cJ<sonts r:eport is completecl ,

and j-f no viable r^rolf oopulation is found to be present" nlans for the i:e*
lease niav proceed. Some rnenibers seeaecl reluctant to support the release of
t¿olves in some other part of tl-re l]pper peninsula if a vj.able popufation j-s

found in the Huron Mountaín Area, but felt that a detailed study of r,¡olves
using their propert)/ might be a more approprj-ate use of their fj,nancial
resources.



-L*

rn general r beli-eve the meetíng rrräs succêssful and feel that-
Nlorthern liichígan Universitv and the Huron Mountain I,{íldlífe Foundation
can continue an excellent relationship 
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R.espectfu111. 5,t1r*r1 tted,

I,Ji1li am L. Robinson
Professor of Biology
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